NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Public notice is hereby given to all persons that the Zoning Commission of the City of Farmer City, Illinois will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, October 30, 2024 at 6:00 pm in the Farmer City Council Chambers, 105 South Main Street, Farmer City, Illinois, regarding a proposed zoning map and zoning ordinance for the City of Farmer City, Illinois.
A draft of the proposed zoning map and zoning ordinance will be available for examination on the City’s website cityoffarmercity.org by October 1, 2024 and also available at Farmer City Hall, 105 South Main Street, Farmer City, Illinois. Interested persons are invited to provide comments regarding the proposed zoning ordinance either at the public hearing or by prior written statement. Public comments may be submitted in hard copy by delivery to Farmer City Hall before 2:00 pm on October 30, 2024, or in person at the public hearing.
Angie Wanserski 

City Clerk

October 1, 2024
